
 

 

 

 

Dhekelia 

British Forces Post Office 58 

Tel. (+357) 24 74 8340 

Fax. (+357) 24 74 4188 

Email: krs.enquiries@modschools.org 
Web: www.kingrichardschoolcyprus.com 

Principal: Richard Sproson BA (Hons), PGCE, NASENCO 

 

Ref: Red nose Day  
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Red Nose Day - 18 March 2022 
 
Red Nose Day is back and we’re all looking forward to a chance to get together for a 
giggle. 
 
Here’s what we’ve got planned: 
- Non-School uniform day – Wear something sporty! For a €1.00 donation we 
invite students to join us in wearing something sporty (but be cautious… this could get 
wet and a little bit muddy). 
- Assault course – We invite year groups to come down to the rugby field to join in 
with the pay-to-play assault course involving water pistols, tyres, and cargo nets! For a 
2-euro donation students and parents are invited to join in with this. More details to 
follow 
- Food for fuel! -  The sixth form will be making and selling hot dogs, donuts, ice 
pops and drinks with the aid of a food health and safety expert. Parents are welcome to 
come and purchase these as well!  
 
 
This year, we’ve set ourselves a target of 200 Euros. However much we raise though, it 
will change lives, both here in the UK and worldwide. 
In fact, £50 could provide training to a pre-school teacher and a health volunteer to help 
improve the health, wellbeing and education of young children in Kenya. £500 could get 
2,000 meals to children and families most in need in the UK. 
We’ll also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to explore the issues facing 
young people across the world, and how the money we raise can help. 
We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of 
money for Red Nose Day. 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
The Sixth Form Leadership Team 
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